
Minutes from Booster meeting 10/12:  
Attendance- Mr. Gifford, Malia & Joel Go, Jeannette Nadimi  
 

First priority needing attention ASAP:  
• Mr. Gifford requested if we would be willing to give $50 teacher appreciation & $50 
student appreciation each month via booster’s funds. Need to vote on asap to start 
November 1st and each first of month going forward. If we can do a vote this week.   

  
• Booster parents host first potluck for staff last week of October-need signup genius sent 
out. Maybe we can do Port of Subs with dessert on 10/26?   
• Mrs. Lee needing support with grad night support, various help with activities.   
• Sign up genius to be sent out 10/24 for Fall Festival candy & water donations and 
reminder of $5 per person.   
 
 
 

-PSAT taken 10/12 approx. 125 students attended to take test. Takes up to a few months for results.   
 

-10/21 meeting is set for every student & parent that has “F” with a staff member to review. Many 
students seem to be struggling.  
  
-Mrs. Lee locked in Los Cascades location for sure for this year. Kids went sure about having it there for 
years to come. Some mentioned they wanted a different location.   
 

-Debbie Smith has est. date of opening 2025/2026 at old Hug School   
 

-$10,000 donated to CTSO events   
 

-Need to set up/find out when we are doing Jr. interviews. Mr. Gifford mentioned YPN reached out 
wanting to help assist with that.   
 

-We were talking about news ways of fundraising and having more interactions for students and 
parents. Jeannette mentioned hosting a bingo night. She has seen it at other schools, low cost, lots of 
fun for everyone all ages and families. Plus, a great way to raise money. We like to do vote on if we can 
make this happen come January/February.   
 

-Next meeting November 8th if possible, at 6pm? Also, we need to make sure to send a reminder email 
the week before and the Monday week of to get more attendance for the meeting.     
  
 


